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About This Game

Rogue Harvest is a finely crafted Rogue-like Open World Adventure!

- Explore a massive procedurally generated world
- Chop down trees, mine stone, d 5d3b920ae0
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Awesome game and instant classic needs work but worth the wait.. im a console player that just jumped to pc i find keyboard
and mouse very nearly impossible to game with, that said i would like to ask when if ever are u implementing controller support
i bought your game and i really liked it and would like to enjoy it some more with the help of a controller.. Almost impossible,
but it's that almost that will keep you coming back for more punishment as you think you've finally figured it out, only to die
again. Rogue Harvest is a permadeath death-mill. It's basically an electronic version of heroin. If you intend on playing it, then
you must accept the fact you'll die repeatedly, and probably on the first night too, but you'll be back, better than before, but
perhaps also cockier, and just as you're wiping out a mob of undead and goblins, you'll stumble into a fire or be hit from behind
by a mushroom forcing you to start over again. As a general review Rogue Harvest is very similar in style to Don't Starve, but a
bit less polished, and the art work is not as good. On the other hand, the game is still a work in progress, and is already a great
start. If you're looking for a challenge, then this is a game you'll want to try.. Great little game to play. little odd here and there
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and it gets harder the longer you stay alive so you got to build up them walls to keep the enimy out.. Review Update: The game
has died as it stands. I have stood by the developer for a long time believing this wouldn't be the case and I feel like a traitor for
changing my review but Here is where it stands. The old review has been left for the current released aspects of the game,
editted to remove the comments about changes that were promised and never came through. The game IS fun as it stands but it
isn't complete and likely never will be. If the game ever does resume and achieve completion (I REALLY wanna see the
ending!) Then I will be HAPPY to change this but I can no longer support this game. Old review://////// This game is amazing. It
is a beautiful work of art It IS a perma-death game. This will put some of you off so if that sort of thing does not suit you then
this game is not for you Now that's not to say it is perfect. There are some bugs still as it is early developement and as a
permadeath game one small screw up can easily undo hours of hard work and it is extremely unforgiving if you don't pay
attention to the instructions or at least glance at the guide. Got the game full price, got the game for my wife full price, soon to
get it for more family full price. Worth it to me bugs and all.
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